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A company located in Charlotte, NC that makes nylon-spandex nursing bras and
nursing privacy covers currently manufacture overseas, but would like to explore
bringing production back to the United States. They are producing about 18k-20k
units of the nursing bras annually. The privacy cover is a new item that they would
like  to  focus  on  producing  in  the  United  States  immediately  because  of  retail
interest.

If interested in learning more, email info@imcpa.com.
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